
  

  
  

  

Intel Corporation  
5200 NE Elam Young Pkwy  
Hillsboro, OR 97124  
  
August 10, 2007  
  
Dear Intel Desktop Board Customer,  
  
We regret to inform you that there is a misprint of network connectivity speed on the 
boxed Intel® Desktop Boards D945GCNL. The “Integrated 10/100/1000 Network 
Connection” is incorrectly labeled as “Integrated 10/100/100 Network Connection”. 
However, the product (D945GCNL) is fully functional and there are no adverse effects in 

ms of usage and reliability.   ter  

Intel has taken steps to address this issue of misprint where box packaging, product 
documentation and websites have been updated with the correct network connectivity 
speed. All future Intel Desktop Boards D945GCNL built in the factories will now have this 
misprint rectified.  
  
We sincerely apologize for any inconveniences or confusion caused by the misprinting and 
we appreciate your business.  
  
Sincerely,  
Desktop Board Product Marketing  
Intel Corporation  
  


